
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

To celebrate the end of our coal-mining week, the children will take part in a Miners’ Gala.  

On Friday 25th October during the afternoon, we will march with some banners and recreate a gala. We are 

asking that every child bring a suitable individual snack to enjoy at the gala for example, a biscuit.  

 

Please note that we cannot have any products containing nuts brought in.  

 

Thank you, 

  

Miss Byatt and Miss Smith  


